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Department of Education 

 

Brgy. Graceville, San Jose del Monte City 
(044) 307-0131 
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August 15, 2022 
 

SCHOOL MEMORANDUM 
No. 72, s. 2022 
 

COVID – 19 VACCINE SEMINAR 
 
To: Master Teachers 
      Grade Leaders 
      Teachers 
      All other concerned 
 
 

1. This Office announces the conduct of Brigada Eskwela 2022 seminar entitled COVID – 19 
VACCINE on August 16, 2022, 10:00 AM at GVES Covered Court. 
 

2. The objectives of this seminar are the following: 

• Discuss what is Covid-19 vaccine. 

• Discuss the efficacy of the different Covid-19 vaccines. 

3. The participants of this seminar are the parents of Graceville Elementary School. 
 

4. To ensure the success of this seminar, all teachers are encouraged to choose two parents from 

their class whose children are not yet vaccinated to attend and fully participate in the activity. 

 

5. For information and guidance of all concerned. 

 

                         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DIANALYN A. PALAGANAS PhD 
                   Principal II 


